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1. qldwater email outage last week
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

qldwater experienced an outage impacting our website and emails from approximately 9:00pm Thursday 23 March to around 11:30pm Friday 24 March.  The issue was with our domain host, Enetica, impacting all customers.  All services seem to be working normally now.

While we were advised that mail would be stored and forwarded, it appears now that anything sent to qldwater.com.au addresses during the outage period was not received – please resend if necessary.
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